
Soay Solar Farm and Greener Grid Park

Community update
Hello from Statkraft 

Construction of the Soay Solar Farm and Greener Grid Park is still in early stages. When completed, the project 
will generate renewable electricity equivalent to the needs of 18,500 homes*, and reduce the UK’s reliance 
on fossil fuels.

*Consumption of 3578 kWh pa (BEIS, Dec 2020)

Construction Latest
We continue to work on site mobilisation and grid 
connection works on a small portion of the site. 
Temporary traffic lights were recently installed at the 
site entrance. We had planned for these to be in place 
for approximately one month but we are pleased to 
report that work has progressed well, resulting in a 
reduced period of two weeks, ending on 28th February. 
We’re also taking steps to keep local roads clean 
and safe, including speed checks on all our vehicles, 
a temporary 30mph zone on Melbourne Road, and 
regular road cleaning.

We will keep you updated as construction progresses, and more regular news will be 
published on our project website. Our website also includes a map of our construction route 
which shows the roads vehicles are using to access the site.

Scan here to visit 
our website



Contact us
0800 772 0668

www.statkraft.co.uk/soay

ukprojects@statkraft.com

Local suppliers
A variety of goods and services are required through 
the construction period, and many local companies 
would be suited to get involved.  Register your interest 
or recommend a supplier at  www.statkraft.co.uk/soay

Supporting The People’s Pantry 
Pocklington at Christmas
There are a lot of different partners helping us to deliver Soay 
Solar and Greener Grid Park and we want to make sure the 
local area benefits from all of our activities. For Christmas, our 
construction partner Siemens Energy were delighted to donate 
alongside Statkraft to Pocklington’s People’s Pantry to support 
local people in the area through the festive period. 

Thank you so much to the Siemens 
Energy and Statkraft teams for their 
donation this Christmas. It made a real 
difference in supporting local vulnerable 
people and we really appreciate their 
generosity at what can be a difficult 
time for local families.

Heather, The People’s Pantry Pocklington


